
OLD HOME DAYS MINUTES 

July 2, 2014 

 

The Old Home Days Committee met on July 2, 2014 in the Whitney Hall 

Conference Room. Those in attendance were Shirley Green, Lori Bliss Hill, 
Janice Amaral, Deb Sweetland, and Meredith Smith, Chair. 

Meredith gave a brief review of planned activities. Since the last meeting, there 
has been another event added, the unveiling of the historic marker on Main 
Street which will take place on Saturday, July 26 at 11 AM. Another change in 

the events schedule is the Conservation Hike which will be at Enfield’s “Grand 
Canyon”, participants to meet at the Shaker Ball Field on Sunday, July 27 at 1 

PM. Lori Bliss-Hill reported that everything was in place for the beer tent and 
all licenses and police have been confirmed. Meredith mentioned that the 
Lionesses would like some assistance in putting out 50 chairs for the band 

concert on Friday, July 25; also returning them to the Community Building. 
She also reported that the K of C Barbeque would be located on the Shaker 
Museum Grounds, not at the Shrine as previously listed. 

Shirley Green gave a fund raising update. To date, over $3000 has been raised. 

Expenses which include tent rentals, musician, tent lighting, and solar lights 
are $1168. Printing and paper expenses will come from the Heritage budget. 

Meredith suggested the group that they consider the purchase of one 10 by 15 
pop-up event tent to have for this and future Old Home Days. All agreed it 
would be a good thing to have. Deb Sweetland will arrange to purchase the tent 

at a cost of $159.  

Meredith said that the next meeting would be the following Wednesday, July 9 
and would be dedicated to printing and assembling of brochures. 

Nothing has been done on the mission statement. That project will have to wait 
until after this year’s Old Home Days. 

Meeting adjourned at 6:45. Next meeting July 9 to assemble brochures. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Meredith Smith, Chair 

 


